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ANNEXATION PETITION CERTIFICATION 

 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY that the petition submitted February 1, 2024, to the 

King County Department of Assessments by Odra Cardenas, Planner with 

City of Redmond, supporting annexation of the property described in the NE 

97th Street (Rose Hill) Annexation of Petition Agreement has been 

examined, the property taxpayers, tax parcel numbers, and assessed values 

of each property listed thereon carefully compared with the King County tax 

roll records, and as a result of such examination, found to be sufficient under 

the provisions of the Revised Code of Washington, Section 35A.01.040. 

The Department of Assessments has not verified that the signatures on the 

petition are valid through comparison with any record of actual signatures, 

nor that the signatures were obtained or submitted in an appropriated 

timeframe and this document does not certify such to be the case. 

 

 

Dated this 12th day of February 2024 

 John Wilson  
_

John Wilson (Feb 12, 2024 22:06 EST) 
 

John Wilson, King County Assessor 
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